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This proposed bill is clearly against both the US Constitution and the Oregon 

Constitution.  This will cause a patchwork of laws that will be extremely hard to follow, 

potentially making criminals of ordinary people who have done nothing wrong but 

moved through the general vicinity of a place where someone believes our 

constitutional rights should be suspended, even though there is no historical tradition 

of laws like thing during the time of the framing of the constitution, as as such, is 

prohibited by the Bruen decision.  My wife and I are strongly opposed. 

 


